
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th January, 2025 
 
Surveillance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE Code: DEEPAKFERT 
 
Subject:   Volume Movement Letter 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We refer to the clarification sought under the captioned subject by your exchange 
from the Company with regard to noting of significant increase in the volume of the 
Company's security across Exchanges in the recent past. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that the Company has been strictly complying 
with provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 by filing relevant Disclosures / Announcement 
within stipulated time period in past and confirm to have disclosed all 
information(s) / announcement(s) required to be disclosed as and when it is 
required. There is no pending information or announcement from the Company 
which may have a bearing on the price/volume behavior of the Company's security. 
 
Further, the Company has no comment on the volume movement of the Company's 
security as the movement is market driven. We hope the above clarifies your 
concern and request you to kindly take the same on your record. 
 

                        Thanking you,  
Yours faithfully, 

 
For Deepak Fertilisers 
And Petrochemicals Corporation Limited 

 
 

Gaurav Munoli  
Company Secretary 
 
CC:  
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Code: 500645 
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Sumit Shivhare

From: bse.surv@bseindia.com
Sent: 30 January 2025 09:53
To: Pankaj Gupta; k.subharaman@dfpcl.com; Sumit Shivhare; Gaurav Munoli; 

Investorgrievance; Kshama Natiye
Cc: bse.surv@bseindia.com; bse.regulation30@bseindia.com
Subject: Volume Movement Letter

  [External email. Inspect before opening.]   
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The Company Secretary (The Compliance Officer) 
Deepak Fertilisers & Petrochemicals Corporation Ltd 
Sai Hira, Survey No. 93, 
Mundhwa, , 
Pune:411036, 
Maharashtra 
 
Dear Sir /Madam, 

Sub:-Volume Movement Letter  
 

We have noted a significant increase in the Volume of your security across Exchanges, in the recent past  

Please note that as per Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, all listed companies are required to intimate to the Exchange all 
the events, information etc that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the company which include all 
price sensitive information, etc. In addition, all listed companies are also required to furnish to the Exchanges 
on request, such information concerning the company as may be reasonably required. 

In view of the above and with a view to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about your 
company, you are requested to provide us with any information / announcement(including pending 
announcement) which in your opinion may have a bearing on the Price / Volume behavior in the scrip.  

You are therefore advised to reply to the Exchange before 12:01 PM on 30th January,2025 by submitting 
reply through BSE listing centre portal under the head: "regulation" 30 on your company letterhead. For any 
further clarification, please contact on 022-22723030. 

Please note that any information received from you in this regard would be disseminated to the market. 

Thanking you  
Yours faithfully  
 
Thanks & Regards  
Surveillance Team. 
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